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PUBLIC NOTICE

The Beloit City Council will hold a workshop on Thursday, May 8, 2014, at 6:30 p.m. in
The Forum, located on the first floor of City Hall, 100 State Street, Beloit, Wl 53511.
The purpose of the workshop is to discuss a proposal to convert the existing
condominium planned unit development located at 2660 Kadlec Drive to a rental
development. There may be a quorum of City Councilors and Plan Commission
members present.

Larry N. Arft, City Manager

Dated: April 30, 2014
Jelene J. Ahrens, WCMC
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**Please note that, upon reasonable notice, at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be made to accommodate the
needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services. For additional information to request this
service, please contact the City Clerk's Office at 364-6680, 100 State Street, Beloit, W1 53511



